
Speaking Engagements

Scott Silverman to Speak on What to
Expect in 2022 from the NLRB
November 4, 2021
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM ET

Chester H. Ferguson Law Center

1610 North Tampa Street

Tampa, FL

Scott Silverman will speak at the Hillsborough
County Bar Association Labor & Employment
Luncheon on “The New NLRB: A Look Forward to
What We Can Expect in 2022 and Beyond.” The
discussion will cover recent developments in labor
law and what changes to expect under the Biden
Administration. 

Register
Click here to register for this event.
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